
Notice of a Public Hearing 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Millard County Commission will hold a public hearing at the 
Millard County Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah, on Tuesday, 
September 7, 2021, at 10:45 a.m., for the purpose of receiving public comment regarding an 
increase to the Transient Room Tax from 3.0% to 4.25% pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 59-12-
301.  
 


